
Please see Gerryʼs e-mail below. 
  
Steve Keppers  TVW Owners Association President 
skepps@comcast.net 
  
From: Gerry Rising [mailto:risingjr@gmail.com]  Sent: Saturday, July 23, 
2011 9:40 AM To: Steve Keppers Subject: My official resignation as a 
TVW Board member 
  
Steve, 
  
             As we have discussed over the last few months, I would 
like to now make it official.  I am notifying you of my resignation 
of my TVW Board seat effective at the close of the annual 
meeting, on August 6th 2011.  
  
          Please distribute this notice to our membership. 
  
 Cordially, 
  
Gerry Rising.        


